
January 2, 2025 

Re: Invitation to the 39th Philippine Chemistry Congress 

Dear  

The Philippine Association of Chemistry Teachers Inc. (PACT), in partnership with the Philippine 
Federation of Chemistry Societies (PFCS), is delighted to invite you to the 39th 
Philippine Chemistry Congress (39PCC) from July 2 to 4, 2025, at the Iloilo Convention 
Center (ICON), Mandurriao, Iloilo City. The theme, “Beyond the Orbitals: Exploring the 
Multi-Realms in Chemistry,” promises an inspiring journey into the intersections of 
quantum science and chemistry. The Congress will bring together esteemed chemistry 
practitioners, scientists, and researchers from the industry, academe, and government 
agencies to discuss and highlight the scientific contributions of quantum science and 
technology to chemistry. We will focus on how these advancements drive research, foster 
innovation, and promote sustainable development. 

This year, the 39PCC will also include a Pre-Conference Seminar-Workshop on “Mass 
spectrometry for multicomponent chemical profiling of functional foods” to be held on July 1, 
2025, from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm, at the KNIF2E, University of San Agustin, Iloilo City. This seminar 
is limited to 30 slots only and has a fee of P1,000.00. The fee includes snacks, lunch, and 
workshop materials. 

Our technical exhibitors will also showcase new products and equipment to 
improve your performance and productivity. 

These and more await you at the 39PCC! 

See you there! 

Sincerely yours, 

VOLTAIRE G. ORGANO, PhD, RCh 
Chair, National Organizing Committee 
39th Philippine Chemistry Congress 
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